
PP SEN Development Group Meeting 2: 11-01-23 
 

Overview of 
function of the 
Development 
Group 

The Education Officer gave a brief overview of the brief of the 
development group. The needs of the students are at the centre of 
the development of the new modules in senior cycle. 

Level 1/Level 2 
Learning 
Programme – 
Background and 
Rationale 

Emerging themes from the Level1 and Level 2 LP Review were 
shared with the group and the issue of accessing the L1/L2 LP were 
discussed. It was agreed that a multi-disciplinary approach to 
assessing student needs was the most appropriate approach to take 
when determining whether a student should participate in the L1 or 
L2 LP.  

Understanding the 
profile and 
learning needs of 
students following 
L1LP’s and L2LP’S 

The group split into a number of smaller groups to look at a number 
of case studies of students following L1LP’s and L2LP’s. They 
discussed how different pathways through senior cycle might best 
benefit each student. This gave context to the curricular process 
that they were going to engage in. 

Next Steps Next Meeting  20-02-23 
The Chair brought the meeting to a close and reiterated the 
valuable work the group were now engaged in. The Executive will 
review the discussion and suggestions and prepare draft material 
for the next meeting. 

 

 


